
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                        
 
  
  

Third Grade Newsletter  

**SCIENCE Project Assistance** I will be 

staying after school on Monday, December 3, 2018 

to assist students with their Science Projects. Any 

student staying, will need to be PICKED UP 

PROMPTLY AT 4:00PM! 

*****FIELD TRIP**** 

On Tuesday, December 3rd we will go on our first 

field trip of the year! Students may wear jeans and 

a Murphey (or Uniform) shirt. Students bringing 

lunch from home, please remember that 

everything must be disposable! Parents, please let 

me know if you’re planning on joining us on the 

field trip! Students that elect to bring money, will 

be completely responsible for their money! Please 

keep the weather in mind for Tuesday…the high 

will be around 50℉!  

I’m noticing a drop in homework! I will send 

home an update of missing assignments for each 

student! 
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M. T. A. 

Math  

Module 3 lessons 5 – 7, multiplication and division 

using units of 6, 7, and 8. 

 

Reading 

Students are to read EVERY NIGHT for at least 30 

minutes. Reading should be logged and initialed by 

parent. This includes the weekends, teacher workdays, 

and holidays as well.  

 

Science 

Science projects, report, and board are due on 

Wednesday, December 5, 2018!  

 

This Week’s Homework 

 Dec. 3 – Science Project Help (3pm – 

4pm) 

 Dec. 4 – FIELD TRIP – Greensboro 

Science Center 

 Dec. 5 – Science Fair 

Projects/Reports/Boards Due 

 Dec. 6 – 5:00 - Science Fair, 6:15  - PTA 

Meeting, Winter Concert 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter 
#murpheyacademy 
 

Like us on Facebook  
Murphey Traditional Academy 
 

 
Follow us on the GCS app 

Calendar 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Literacy 

READ, READ, READ! 

Read at least 30 minutes daily including weekends.  Students have begun checking out 
a classroom book to read at home. Students must return the book before they are able 
to check out another book. Every student has a “Power Goal” for reading and should 
continue to work on that goal when reading. Make reading a daily priority.  

We are well into our BUGS unit! Your child is becoming an expert on their bug! Pick their 
brain about their bug and challenge them to help them become even better! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL 

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS! 
 
 

  

Curriculum Tips 

PTA News 

Please consider being 
apart of our Murphey 
PTA! Its ONLY $5.00 
to join! You are the 
“P” in PTA! Be a part 
of this wonderful 
committee dedicated 
to supporting our 
students and school!  

Check the Murphey website 
for class or grade specific 
information 

Math 

We have begun Module 3. In this module, we 
are learning multiplication and division of 
using units of 6, 7, and 8. We have learned 
how to use tape diagrams, number bonds, and 
skip counting as strategies to help us multiply, 
divide, and learn our facts! If your child is 

struggling please contact Mrs. Wallace 
(phone – (336)294-7380, email - 
wallacl@gcsnc.com or send a note in the 
folder) for additional resources and 
suggestions.  
 

Tips 

Science 
 
Its Science Fair/Project season! 
Science Projects, Reports, and Boards 
are DUE ON 12/5/18! If you need any 
assistance, please let me know!  
Resources:   
https://www.sciencefaircentral.com/ 
www.sciencebuddies.org 
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